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To the City Clerk:  an email sent on July 6 to Kate Burmeister, regarding noise from the Bar at 
402 W. Lakeside St.  Received no response. 
 
 

On Sunday, July 6, 2014 5:30 PM, "jessica@1bwd.com" <jessica@1bwd.com> wrote: 
 

Hello, 
My name is Jessica Page. I live across the street from your Wine Bar. Last night I was 
put in the uncomfortable position of having to call the police to ask your 
establishment to turn down the music. The music was so loud that not only could I 
hear and feel the bass throughout my entire home, but I could feel and hear it in my 
bedroom at the back of my home over my TV, my sound machine and my fan and air 
conditioners.  
The reason I am asking my mother to send my message along with her own is so 
that I can try to explain how disruptive and uncomfortable it is to have to deal with a 
situation like this. 
I have no desire to enter into an adversarial relationship with you or your business. 
There must be a way that we can coexist. This is my home and your music is 
invading my space. It is terribly uncomfortable.  
The reason that I called the police last night is that we have communicated with you 
in the past and yet we continue to have these issues. We are keeping a record and 
frankly I hate that we are being put in this position. I do not like being the grumpy 
neighbor that calls the police. Yet I will fight for my peace. 
Please consider that there are homes near you and that we really would like to enjoy 
your bar being in the neighborhood without the intrusion of your loud, overbearing 
music.  
Thank you for your time. 
If you would like to contact me, my email is Jessica@1bwd.com 
I really hope we can find a friendly and comfortable way through this.  
 
Jessica Page 
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